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Plan of

submitted the Surveyors be informed that the
arrangements as shown and amended on the plan will be approved,
carried out to their satisfaction.
Surveyors should further be informed that the
been conslidered in respect of the scantlings of
the pillars. It has, however, been necessary to amend these

in several instances on account of the increased loads to be

-

TNEEN :
of the lewer deck pillars}cn account of the reduced

compared with the sister vessels, and also)in the

breadth of the pillars. The Surveyors should also be informed
with regard to the final paragraph of Mr. Edgar's letter that,
with the diaphragms which are proposed to be fitted, it is
considered that the thickness of the plates forming the pillars

as shown and amended on the plan is such as could be approved.

23rd November, 1939.




